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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: george.net [wege@cal.net]
Sent: Wednesday, February 02, 2011 6:08 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: George Converse
Subject: Re: Activity at 4035 Park Blvd.

Jerry 
  
As per my update status report, we started (January 17, 2011) the constructing of the new treatment compound and 
trenching and connecting the treatment compound to the Brighton Ave. intercept trench.  The EBMUD discharge permit 
has finally been renewed, but until the treatment compound is completed and PG&E connects the upgraded power, we 
cannot start pumping.  We have had a delay in our trenching/piping due to sewer leakage into our trench from 4003 Park 
Blvd.  They had their sewer lateral examined and are replacing it today (February 2), once the leakage has been stopped 
and the biofouled utility sand that we placed into the trench prior to the leak has been removed we will continue 
the Brighton Ave connection.  We also had a drilling rig on site to obtain the geotechnical samples for the production of 
the required grading permit, to perform the excavation later this summer.  At that time I also acquired two soil samples for 
analysis of TPHg, BTEX and MtBE to evaluate where the soil concentrations are at this time.  I will give you an update 
report once the treatment system is completed and ground water pumping has resumed with the soil analysis. 
  
I anticipate completion of the current activates by next week, with pumping to start soon afterwards. 
  
Regards, 
  
George Converse 
----- Original Message -----  
From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health  
To: George Converse  
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 9:56 AM 
Subject: Activity at 4035 Park Blvd. 
 
George, 
 
I have gotten inquiries/reports from neighbors regarding drilling? or excavation? at 4035 Park Blvd.  What activities do 
you have going on now? 
 
Thanks, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 

 


